
Frank Phillips College 

Livestock Genetics Center 

The Frank Phillips College Livestock Genetics Cen-
ter is the newest facility on the FPC Borger campus, 
housing the new Livestock Genetics embryo trans-
fer program under the direction of Agriculture Sci-
ences Director, Dr. Byron Housewright.  

The Center is located on the south end of the FPC 
campus, next to the rodeo arena, and is home to 
the FPC cattle herd, which includes two Red Angus 
donor cows and two bull calves from the Collier 
Diamond C Ranch at Stephenville, Texas. 

The facility and program are made possible by do-
nations from the Borger Economic Development 
Corporation, Borger Chamber of Commerce 
(Tourism), City of Borger, Agrium, and Monsanto. 

FPC agriculture classes are held in the facility and 
livestock embryo services are available to the pub-
lic. 

For more information, call 806-457-4200, Ext. 784 

or by e-mail to bhousewright@fpctx.edu.  

Red Angus Donor Cows 

Frank Phillips College is located in Borger, Texas, in 

the Texas Panhandle. The College was founded in 

1948 and offers a wide variety of academics, work-

force, athletics, and safety training programs.  

The FPC Department of Agricultural Sciences is a 

vital part of the College. Besides offering ag science 

courses, the Department features a growing and 

successful rodeo team and livestock judging team. 

For more information about attending Frank Phil-

lips College, call 806-457-4200. 

Frank Phillips College is “Right For You. Right Here. 

Right From the Start.” 

©2017 Frank Phillips College is an equal opportunity college. 

mailto:bhousewright@fpctx.edu

